
The Electrical and Computer 

Engineering Department
presents

Explore the fascinating world of microcontrollers this Summer!

WHO:

Middle School Girls

entering 6th- 8th grade 

To participate please contact either:

• Lori Stempski (Office Associate-Enrollment Management & Outreach Programs), 

lori.stempski@marquette.edu, 414-288-6720, or

• Cristinel Ababei (Assist. Professor in Dept. of Electrical and Computer Engr.), 

cristinel.ababei@marquette.edu, 414-288-5720
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